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Onderwerp: Publication of the HSC document on RAT

Dear members of the HSC,

Dear colleagues,

We would like to inform you that, based on further information submitted by Member States and follow-up communication with

France, it was decided not to include the three additional rapid antigen tests as was proposed by France yesterday afternoon, but

will be considered in the next update of the document.

Therefore, the version of the HSC document on RAT, as agreed yesterday by the Committee, has now been published on the

Commission website.

You can find a short press release here: https://ec.europa.eu/commission/presscorner/detail/en/mex 21 682

The document is available here: https://ec.europa.eu/health/sites/health/files/preparedness response/docs/covid-

19 rat common-list en.pdf

Kind regards,

5.1.2e


